
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because this leads to butting their noses in where it doesnt belong. As a 
parent of someone with multiple diagnosis, and choosing to get schools and mental health professionals 
involved, at no point in all these years has all this involvement be of any benefit. I wholeheartedly 
believe we would have better off to have left all these services out of our lives. At least in my case it was 
a dumb decision on my part. When bills like these are passed the schools and government lay way to 
insert themselves into your lives and make decision that if you dont agree or follow end up with your kid 
in state care, pumped with pills and experimental mental health procedures. Do not give them more 
control. 
 
Regards,  
Teresa Wilkins  
8350 W Marigold St 
Rockaway Beach, OR 97136  
 


